
Pre-bid Conference Details 

 

The Nature Conservancy and U.S Fish & Wildlife Service, in cooperation with Cameron County 

is requesting Bids for the construction of an 18-foot fire guard and brush control at the Port 

Isabel-Cameron County Airport. All bids are due by 5:30 p.m. July 13, 2024.  An in-person 

pre-bid conference for the Project will be held on July 2, 2024.  The meeting will begin at 

2:30 p.m. with details and highlights of the work, recommended equipment, and timeframe, 

followed by a site visit, and questions answered. Attendance at the pre-bid conference is not 

mandatory, but highly encouraged. 

 

Location of pre-bid conference: Port Isabel-Cameron County Airport (PIL) 


